
 
 

August 12, 2021                                              

To: All WVSA Clubs, Board of Directors & Staff and All WVSA Members 

Re:  WVSA RTP 

Fr: Dave Laraba – WVSA Executive Director 

Just a reminder as we head into the fall season.  

On 6/20/2021 WV Governor Justice stated he was lifting the mask mandate for all 
persons.  

WVSA RTP Policy Update: It is recommended that:  Masks are not required by WVSA for 
Fully Vaccinated Persons. Persons not fully vaccinated may to continue to follow all 
WVSA RTP Policies.  WVSA members will not be required to show vaccination status but 
are asked to follow the guidelines that apply to them. These policies may be modified in 
response to the changing virus situation and policies of local Health Departments and the 
WV Governor. 

Fully vaccinated is two weeks after the 2nd dose of Pfizer or Moderna or 2 weeks after a 
shot of Johnson and Johnson    Restrictions on sharing of drinks and food by teams should 
still be followed.  

WVSA member clubs may have more restrictive polices and all WVSA members must 
follow policies of all venues and county Health Departments. Contact Tracing and 
quarantine requirements may differ from county to county. The regulations of a 
member’s county of residence must be followed. 

WVSA will continue to monitor information and policy updates from the Governor’s Office. And will 
keep everyone updated. All participants must complete the WVSA Screening Tool on paper or online 
for each event. All policies of events and venues, Local and County Health Department policies must 
be followed. Here is a form to be used by WVSA clubs to report COVID issues: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DWGJC2S 

If you have any questions or concerns on how to proceed, please contact WVSA Executive Director, 
Dave Laraba, at dave@wvsoccer.net 


